I'd like to publicize a NEW Natick.Business website — which is a “business reopening” resource —

This site is a "One Stop Shop" location which provides aggregated local, state, and federal guidelines on
the one site - for re-opening information - available for all businesses located in Natick.

This website was created through a collaboration of volunteers, the Town of Natick, MA, and Natick
Center Cultural District/Natick Center Merchants Group.

Additionally, a group of local volunteers has agreed to serve as "point contacts" for businesses inquiring
about what they might need to do to re-open (and/or as they continue to re-open more fully).

On this site you will find information on the phase we are in and what that means for your business,
how to access free resources such as “free” signage for your business and who you can contact for
business support and local information during re-opening.

You will also find links throughout the site guiding you to the latest town, state and national news and
resources related to Covid-19 and Re-Opening.

An emphatic “Thank you” to our industry sector advisors and of course to our Town of Natick and Natick
Center Cultural District staffs, for all their efforts to help our business community come back to the 'new
normal' as successfully and sustainably as possible!

You can visit the website here: https://natick.business/




